
(Flocking will take place between January 29 and April 29)

Name of Friend to be Flocked:

Friend’s Physical Address:
Notes: Please consider friends within a 10 mile radius of Oak Ridge. Flamingos are not
allowed to flock on public property or in apartment complexes.

Special Instructions:
(Placement, specific
date request, etc)

How Many Pink Flamingos do you want to Migrate to your Friend’s Yard?

Eco-Flock (15 Pink Flamingos) - $15

Full Flock (30 Pink Flamingos) - $25

_____ Mega Flock (45 Pink Flamingos) - $35

Would you like to purchase insurance against being “Flocked” AGAIN yourself,
(covers all sizes of pink flamingo flocking)?

_____ Yes ($15) _____ No – I’ll take my chances!

Your Name:

Your Phone:

Other Info:

What name or nickname would you like us to put on the “Flocked By” paper the
yard will receive? ___________________________________________

Please include cash or a check payable to Oak Ridge UMC w/ “Youth Flamingo” in the Memo area.

Thank You For Your Support of Ridge Youth!
Proceeds go to individual youth mission trips or retreat registrations in 2023-2024!

Sold By: (rev. 12/7/22)



#RIDGEFLOCK FORM NOTES!

● You can use one sheet for several entries (just designate entries
with numbers) OR print one sheet for each order .

● We have MANY MANY flamingos in our “bullpen”, so feel free to
suggest larger or specific size flocks that suit your need — you
can text or call Harrison at 423.507.7492 for a quote or for any
special requests!

● Use “Sold By” field only if you were approached by a specific
student to participate!

● Form Submission/Payment:

○ If you’ve been flocked you can leave check with the packet
you received, to be picked up when flamingos are.

○ If you were not flocked, or have decided after flamingos
have been picked up, you are welcome to either physically
bring or mail form and check to:

Oak Ridge UMC
C/o Ridgeflock Fundraiser
2424 Oak Ridge Road
Oak Ridge, UMC 27310

● Feel free to contact Harrison for other submission options
or to work out electronic payment:
harrison.hart@oakridgeumc.org 423.507.7492

mailto:harrison.hart@oakridgeumc.org

